Subject: Thank you to CalFire Coastside Fire Protection District seminar on Fire Safety Training Seminar

with Half Moon Bay Airport Pilots Association

Date: Sunday, July 3, 2016 5:22:23 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From:

Marian Harris To: PCole@coastsidefire.org

CC: JB Cockrell, clay@hmbreview.com

Dear Chief Cole: (CC Clay Lambert, HMB Review),

On behalf of the Half Moon Bay Airport Pilot's association, I'd like to thank CalFire, the Coastside Fire Protection District and especially Chief Ken Lord and Capt Dave Lutz for their expertise and educational briefing on fire safety and multiple casualty incident training at the Half Moon Bay Airport on Saturday, July 2nd. Attached, please find several photos from the event.

Thanks to Chief Lord and Capt Lutz, 25 more coastside residents and pilots are better equipped in the event of an emergency, and even more importantly - better equipped to PREVENT them in the first place. As the airport is a site for large events like Dream Machines, and a popular destination for aviation traffic, these are useful skills for our local pilots.

To ensure we reach and remind our group and reach new members of our pilot group and immediate community, we look forward to hosting this workshop again next year, and will also reach out to schedule CPR training and the CERT training they mentioned during the seminar.

Thank you again and please share our appreciation and photographs with your team,

Marian Harris, President, Half Moon Bay Airport Pilots Association

JB Cockrell, Director of Safety, Half Moon Bay Airport Pilots Association

PS - Clay, if you'd like any more details about the training for a community interest piece, or additional photographs, please contact me.















